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COMCAST

August 11,2025 QW

Ms. Valerie McCallum, Supervisor \'N@
Township of Lake

P.O. Box 429

Caseville, MI 48725

Re: Programming Advisory
Dear Ms. McCallum:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services, we wanted to notify you that four (4) Warner Bros. Discovery-owned channels currently carried
on the Xfinity line-up are ceasing operations on August 15, 2025, and will no longer be available to
viewers:

. HBO Family
. MovieMax

. QuterMax

° ThrillerMax

As a result, these channels will no longer be available as part of our lineup as of the dates listed above. As
a result of this change, we will implement a channel slate (advising of unavailability) on the impacted
channels and will include mention of the changes on www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges to help keep
our customers informed.

Sincerely,

Brian Sapita

Senior Manager, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region

1401 E. Miller Rd.
Lansing, M1 48911



